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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Trisha Higashi <tlyh808@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 24, 2020 3:36 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 In Support of Affordable Housing 

Aloha Committee and Chair Members, 

Thank you for considering more affordable housing opportunities for the residents of Maui County. 

I am in support of the Kilohana project in Kihei. I am also in support of zoning more affordable housing (R:1) outright 

instead of leaving land as open in the hopes that developers will have to take less risk on investing in developing a 

property first with hopes that it will be pushed through as affordable housing with the county. We need to work 

together to alleviate the stress of finding a stable affordable shelter for the working class citizens. This in turn will create 

a happier community; allowing parents to spend quality time with their children rather than work 50-60 hours a week. 

It's simple. Let's make it happen. 

Sincerely, 

Trisha Higashi 

808-280-2732 
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